
 
Construction Notice   July 21, 2017 

Expect disruption on Keary St. near Brunette Ave.  
on Saturday, July 22 

What’s 
Happening 

The westbound lane of Keary Street from the 
hospital’s east service lane to its parkade entrance 
may be disrupted for about 4 hours, starting around 
9:00am. 
We sincerely apologize for the short notice! A construction container installed this 
week was placed incorrectly and is impeding access to an exit, so our construction 
partner needs to move the container ASAP. 

  

Scope of 
Work/Area 

Affected 

A large crane and truck will be moving the storage container at the southeast exterior 
corner of the hospital. Much of the work is expected to happen on hospital property, 
but Keary Street may be impacted.  

  

Impact to You Please be careful as you turn right from Brunette Avenue onto Keary Street 
as this area may be more congested and vehicles may be backed up along Keary 
Street. Alternatively, use East Columbia Street to access Keary Street and to avoid 
much of the congestion. 

Obey all construction flagpersons. They are there for your safety and protection 
and will be directing alternating traffic, and pedestrians. 

Anvil Condominiums will still have access to their parkade.  
  

Questions Email questions to feedback@fraserhealth.ca. Or check out Fraser Health's website 
to see what construction is ahead, to learn about the Royal Columbian Hospital 
redevelopment or to signup to receive future construction notices and project updates.  

 

mailto:feedback@fraserhealth.ca
http://www.fraserhealth.ca/your-community/newwestminster/royalcolumbian/construction-zone/construction-zone
http://www.fraserhealth.ca/your-community/newwestminster/royalcolumbian/royal-columbian-hospital-redevelopment-project
http://www.fraserhealth.ca/your-community/newwestminster/royalcolumbian/royal-columbian-hospital-redevelopment-project
http://fraserhealth.us11.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=148904787778dce03f698b27c&id=45fba31c5e

